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GREETINGS IN CHRIST JESUS

[ am thankful for 2021 that is bringing change into our lives. God is still at
work in all of our lives helping us every day. I love the promise that He will
never leave us nor forsake us and that He is coming back for us. Hold on to
the hope that you have in Christ Jesus. There is nothing like the peace of
God in this troubled time.

Because of the restrictions of COVID-19, it seems like forever since we were
able to get together at our last Christmas Banquet. I miss being able to
fellowship and worship together. I sure did appreciate Bishop Joe Mirkovich
and the State Council for the nice Christmas honorarium that we all
received this year, but I still missed shaking hands, hugging necks, and
sharing our stories. There is nothing like good Church of God fellowship.
Amen

[ am praying that Coved-19 will soon be over and we can all be together
again. But until that happens, I am thankful for our State Leadership that is
trying to keep us safe and encouraging us through this pandemic. I have
heard this statement that “this too shall pass,” so let us give praise to our
God for His wonderful mercies that he has bestowed upon each of us.

Please know that our State Overseer, Bishop Joe Mirkovich and the State
Office staff are praying for you. We are thankful for all the blessing that God
has provided for you in these last days. He loves you and cares about our
every need. If there is any way that we can be of assistance to you, please
call and let us know. -

Yours for The Master,

Bishop David Hagee
HAPPY VALENTINES DAY Spirit Care Coordinator

YOU ARE LOVED BY GOD AND THE CHURCH OF GOD IN VIRGINIA



